



FOR PSA MEMBERS: DTI ENTITIES

01-02-2019

Feedback: DTI Entities Bargaining Forum

Alignment of Policies

It was previously reported to members that three policies were tabled for transverse application n DTI Entities (copies of the previous *Informus* can be obtained from www.psa.co.za or the nearest PSA Provincial Office).

A task team comprising of labour and the employer has been established to exchange inputs on the draft policies and finalise these for approval. The task team meeting is scheduled to take place on 12 February 2019. Members are encouraged to peruse the draft policies and submit inputs by 10 February 2019 to their nearest PSA Provincial Office through shop stewards or directly to Joseph Mashigo at joseph.mashigo@psa.co.za. Copies of the draft policies were previously distributed and can be obtained from the PSA website at www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office.

Logo for DTI Entities Bargaining Forum

Parties to the Bargaining Forum agreed that the Forum should have its own logo that will appear on letterheads and stationary that the Forum may decide to have. A draft logo was presented to the Forum for adoption. Members are requested to give a mandate on whether the PSA should adopt the draft logo (attached) as it was presented or suggest on any proposed changes to the presented logo. Inputs should be submitted to shop stewards or directly to Joseph Mashigo at joseph.mashigo@psa.co.za.

Members will be informed of developments.

Ivan Fredericks
GENERAL MANAGER